
July 23, 2016 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Our Lord, 

 

Thank you again for the continued love and support that you display to me, the believers and unbelievers on the 

continent of Africa through your ongoing prayers and financial support.  I remain grateful to you for how you 

have allowed God to work through and in our partnership for the advancement of His Kingdom here and abroad. 

 

God’s eternal, merciful, loving, gracious, perfect plan from past eternity is to return the lost to Jesus, the only true 

Savior of the world!!!  It is exciting and a true blessing that our Lord has drawn us together into partnership for 

times and unprecedented events such as these. Our God, through Lifeway Mission International (whom we partner 

with in Africa) and other organizations worldwide is reaching and saving unprecedented numbers of Muslims, 

Secularists, and various followers of false and deceptive religious movements.   

 

I am dependent upon and appreciative for your prayers, financial support and partnership for my return to Nairobi, 

Kenya to provide leadership training at Lifeway Mission International Training Center in November 2016. Our 

efforts help to develop and train indigenous leaders in all aspects and levels of life transformation movements for 

Jesus amongst various unreached people groups, often including Radical Islamist Terrorist. 

 

I hope you will take time to read the attached update from our partners in Africa, Lifeway Mission International.  

I believe it will bless and amaze you by refreshing your knowledge of the truth: God continues to lovingly and 

graciously pursue lost, marginalized and deceived people, through people who used to be the same.  Let’s praise 

God for and participate in, the opportunity He gives us to be used for the advancement of His glorious Kingdom. 

 

Please continue to pray for the following: 

 That the Lord would make clear to you, His will and our part in continuing this important mission. 

 Miraculous Holy Spirit filling, empowering and enablement for the Lord’s harvesters and His harvest.      

 The Lord’s provision and protection for the 11/04—11/14 return trip to Nairobi. 

 The Lord would multiply our efforts and bring radical transformation to “Radical Islam” through our 

partnership. 

 

If you are led of the Lord to pray, please let me know that you are doing so, as it always is a great encouragement 

to know who is praying for me. If you desire to give your financial support, checks may be sent and made payable 

to Crossway Christian Church, PO Box 363, Saco Maine, 04072; Attention Church Treasurer.  Please note on the 

memo line: Africa 2016 and Paul “Chico” Parker. 

 

I thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued partnership, support and 

encouragement in ministry.     

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Paul “Chico” Parker 

180 Saco Avenue, Unit 21 

O.O.B., Me. 04064 

1-207-592-5911 

 


